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1. The Committee secured volunteers and provided slides and a financial aid 
presentation for the Oregon Public Universities Fall Tour.  

2. The Virtual Financial Aid Night took place on October 23, 2024. New this year, 
the English and Spanish events were combined. The recording will be posted to 
the OASFAA FAFSA/ORSAA Training webpage soon.  https://bit.ly/PFCE2024  

3. NEW: we updated our OASFAA FAFSA/ORSAA Training webpage “landing page” 
to highlight our OASFAA videos, as well as content from FSA, OSAC, Oregon 
Goes to College, NCAN and other partners. 

a. We will continue to update our OASFAA FAFSA & ORSAA videos and are 
meeting with OGTC about the challenges we’ve experienced with 
producing the videos on languages other than English. 

4. NEW: We would like to gather information about what languages (in addition to 
English) are spoken by OASFAA members. We’re not sure how to gather this 
information, but we’d like to somehow house it in the OASFAA database. 
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